
 
 

                     B A R G A I N I N G   B U L L E T I N # 6       March 27, 2015 
 
 
TO: ALL LOCALS WITH BELL ALIANT CRAFT MEMBERS 
 

After many attempts to have the Company respect the bargaining process and the boundaries 
between Bell Aliant and Bell Canada territory, the Union is today filing for conciliation.  

Bargaining dates are scheduled for late April.  We hope to have a conciliator in place for those 
dates.  

We will continue to update you as more information becomes available.  

Thank you for your continued solidarity and support.  

 
Solidarity Works! 
 
Alain Portelance 
Maureen Dawson 
Benoit Dubois 

Dave Hicks 
Brent MacMillan 
Armand Maltais 

José Vincent 
Drew Wickens

                     
 

Your Bell Aliant Craft Bargaining Team 
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